
Dear Madam/Sir, 

Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 

We are happy to inform you that The Power Foundation of India (PFI) on behalf of the 

Ministry of Power, Govt of India, is leading an outreach program on Lifestyle for 

Environment (LiFE), propounded by the Hon’ble Prime Minister, at the COP 26 summit, in 

Glasgow. This is being undertaken in association with Vijnana Bharati (VIBHA), a non-

profit organization working to popularize science and technology in the country. As part 

of this initiative, a series of Seminars related to Energy (Agni), have been organized 

across the country. Eminent speakers, who are subject experts, have addressed various 

aspects of responsible consumption to ensure a sustainable lifestyle.  

These Seminars emphasized the Indian philosophy of life and how we must take 

corrective measures to weave the same in our daily life to save our 

planet. The Seminars aim to encourage people, particularly the youth to imbibe the 

Indian values of energy conservation in their lives. The Concluding Conference is 

proposed to be held at Bengaluru on the 28th and 29th of January 2023 and expected to 

witness a gathering of several professionals apart from intellectuals and students. The 

Conference is proposed to be inaugurated on the 28th of January 2022 at 10 am at IISC, 

Bengaluru. The Inaugural Session of the Conference will be graced by several dignitaries 

including the spiritual Guru Sri Sri Ravi Shankar ji, who has kindly consented to grace 

the occasion. The Expo will be inaugurated on the 29th of January at 11 am at Marakata, 

Chamara Vajra, Palace Grounds, Jayamahal Main Road, Bangalore by Hon’ble Minister for 

Power and New & Renewable Energy, Shri R.K.Singh. 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly attend the inaugural 

and valedictory sessions and participate in the conference and expo to be held from 28th 

January to 31st January 2023 and also disseminate this information among all the faculty 

members, Students, staff & others so they can take the benefits from these valedictory 

sessions. 

Pfa: https://drive.google.com/file/d/15wKfu4mUqJuT4jmISV0zt92mNwixclSK/view?usp=s

hare_link  

pfa: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oa_Qyju3z0vSJFmaeeAlnUvOkk-

GBOuU/view?usp=share_link  

pfa: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lePZ66N-L7pjC9O3F-Z3ZRnt4mDp-

p7w/view?usp=share_link  

Best regards, 

Manoj Singh 

Assistant Director (eGovernance), 

All India Council for Technical Education, 

Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 

Ph 011-29581330 
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